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City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  February 13, 2025 
 
RE:  Request for 15-Minute Parking – 210 West Main Street 
 

 

We have received the attached request from the Cash-Book Journal for a 15-minute 

parking space in front of their location at 210 West Main Street.  This is the location 

where printing materials is unloaded.  Due to new business in this area, the on-street 

parking spaces are being taken for extended periods.  Restricting the parking time would 

not guarantee that it is available for their use at all times, but would limit the length of 

time a single vehicle is parked there. 

Gina Rafferty will be at the meeting to address this request.  A map is attached. 

As always, if you have questions, please contact me at jsanders@jacksonmo.org or 573-

243-2300 x 2031. 
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